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Parks are not appropriate sites for sheltering people without permanent homes. There are not
sufficient facilities to handle waste and shelter people from the elements. Please reconsider the use
of Gabriel Park for this purpose. The near by Armory is far more appropriate. This is not adding to
the quality of life for anyone.
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